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September 25, 2023 

 

 

 

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council meeting on Tuesday, September 25, 2023, in Council 
Chambers at 1606 – 14 Street. 

• Council granted third and final reading of Bylaw 2023-16 Rosebud Valley Campground Rates & Fees 
which sets out a fee of $800/month for Winter Camping. This will be effective November 1, 2023 for 
the 2023-2024 season; the 2024-2025 Winter Camping rates will be effective October 1, 2024. 

• Deputy Mayor Engel was temporarily appointed to the Municipal Planning Commission (MPC) for 
the September 27, 2023 meeting as the Council members currently appointed to the Commission 
will be attending the Alberta Municipalities Convention in Edmonton from September 27 to 29, 
2023. 

• Council approved standards for the winter campers at the Rosebud Valley Campground during the 
Winter Camping season. 

• Administration has heard several complaints from residents regarding parking in residential areas. 
Council referred this item to the Performance Evaluation Committee for review and 
recommendation. 

• The Policy & Governance Committee recommended temporary road bans in Didsbury on certain 
roads that are included in the truck route.  As there are a number of implications that need to be 
investigated, Council referred this item back to the committee for further review and 
recommendation to Council. 


